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JACKSON SAYS ARABS MAY NEGOTIATE
"Meet The Press,"
two other Senators de-

nied that there has
been any lessening of
support for Israel in

Congress. "I don't

think so," Sen. Orrin
Hatch (R. Utah) said.
He said Congress will
always support Is-

rael. But. Sen. Alan
Cranston (D. Calif.)

said that there has
been a lessening of
the "willingness to
go along with Is-

rael" but added that
the concern is about

the government of
Premier Menachem
Begin and not a les-

sening of the "funda-
mental support" for
the State of Israel.

WASH. (WNS)
Sen, Henry Jackson
(D. Wash.) said that
the defeat the Arab
world has suffered
in the Iranian - Iraqi
war and in Lebanon
should make them
more agreeable to
work with the United
States and Israel for
"rational accords"
in the Mideast.

"Thoughtful Arabs
should be more sus-

ceptible to negotia-
tions," Jackson said
in an appearance on
CBS-TV- 's "Face The
Nation." He said the
current situation puts
the U.S. on the
"threshhold" of being
able to work more
successfully toward
negotiations in the
Middle East. Jackson
expressed the hope
that an autonomy
agreement could now

be reached which
would leave defense
and foreign policy of
the West Bank under
Israeli control. He
said that is "the only
way that is going to
work."

The Senator said
that the situation in
Lebanon demonstra-
tes that there is a

greater need for Is-

rael to consult with
the U.S. on what
it is going to do.
He said that there
had been "substan-
tial erosion" in the
United States for
Israel because of
the invasion of Le-

banon but at the same
time, "frustrated Am-

ericans" look with
admiration that when
the Israelis "seek to
do something, they
get it done."

On NBC - TV's

AUSTRIA HAS PL 0 DIPLOMAT

and the other Pales-
tinian groups within
and outside the PLC).

VIENNA (WNS)
Chancellor Bruno
Kreisky confirmed
that Abdullah Frangi,
the PI.O's diplomatic
representative in
Bonn, will become its
diplomatic envoy in

Austria as well.
The announcement

was unexpected inas-
much as the Austrian
government appeared
in no hurry to receive
a replacement for the
former PI.0 repre-
sentative, Chazi Hus-

sein, who was de-

clared persona non

grata and ousted from
the country last sum-
mer for his alleged
involvement in an arms
smuggling attempt at
the Vienna airport.

Kreisky met with
Frangi here and
described him to re-

porters as a "balan-
ced and proper man
who has always been
in line with (FLO
leader Yasir) Arafat."
The Austrians have
always differentiated
between Arafat's
mainstream Fl Fatah
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